
Welcome to the second half of the Autumn Term. We hope that you 
all had a super half term holiday break and have adjusted to the 
darker evenings. The children have learnt so much already since the 
break both inside and outside.   

We have had a lot of creative and sensory fun in the last few weeks 
to bring fireworks and Diwali experiences into our play.  We mixed 
smelly, colourful and sparkly potions using real pumpkins.  Our class-
room is decorated with beautiful firework paintings, please look at 
these as you walk through.  Pop, bang and light are some of the 
words this week that we have been using.  At singing time we are-
learning ‘Bonfire Night’ and we have read Going on a Pumpkin Hunt 
and Pick a Pumpkin to reflect the children's experiences.   
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Please call/ email into the school office if your child is not able to 
attend Nursery. 

 

Keep encouraging your child to practice putting on their hat, gloves, 
wellies and coat independently and make sure that they come appro-
priately dressed for the weather. Please make sure you name all of 
these items clearly. 

A Couple of Reminders 

 

Friday 17th November - Children in Need.  Please wear anything spotty on 
this day.   

Monday 4th December - Christmas Hamper Raffle tickets on sale. 

Friday 15th December - There is no lunch club or afternoon session today. 
Nursery closes at 11.45am for the Christmas holidays.  

 

Wednesday 3rd January  - Pre-Nursery closed for Nursery visits.  

Thursday 4th January - Term starts for all children. 

Monday 8th January - New children have staggered start dates this week. 

Friday 9th February - Break up for February half term. 

Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February - half term 

Monday 19th February - INSET DAY Pre-Nursery closed 

Tuesday 20th February - Term starts for all children 

Dates for your Diary 


